
 

 

 

     PUBLIC NOTICE 

  2022 BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION PUBLIC HEARING 

       MILL CREEK WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by order of the Board of Trustees of the Mill Creek Water 

Reclamation District, Kane County, Illinois that a public hearing on the proposed budget and 

appropriation for the District for fiscal year 2022 shall be held at 7:00 p.m., November 16, 2021 

at 39W89 Wellington Way, Geneva, Illinois.  Commencing on October 14, 2021, a copy of the 

proposed budget and appropriation ordinance shall be available for inspection during regular 

business hours, 9:00 a.m to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except holidays, at the office of 

Sheaffer and Roland, 611 Stevens Street, Geneva, Illinois and upon the District’s website: 

www.millcreekwrd.com 

 

 

 

Dated:   October 12, 2021 

 

 

s/s     James Dougherty, President 
 

 


